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Chapter Executive Council
www.agacgfm.org/indianapolis
April 8, 2020
Bridgeline 317-212-8100 PC 125864# Chair Pin *852147#
Present on the line: Stevie McGill, John Campbell, Angi Wilson, Art Carabello, Dan Neumann, Pam Wolff, Kim Smith, Catrina Thompson, LaTrice Akers, Mike Lynn, Katie Buck, Amy Sargent, Virginia Smith-Milan, Vietanh, 
Polo Shirts
· We needed to determine how many shirts to purchase, what price to sell to members, and where in the budget to provide for this
· It was suggested that it might be best to go ahead and order shirts for the CEC (which we would not charge for), and then solicit orders (for a fee) for the general AGA members after they had seen the shirts on us throughout DFAS 
· The shirts will be in navy blue, with the AGA logo and Indianapolis chapter logo embroidered in white
· Pam sent a logo for the Indianapolis chapter to Katie to send to ShowPrint in Muncie
· If this logo is not of high enough quality, we may need to search for a better logo option
· With the current teleworking situation, it would be difficult to ship the orders out to individuals or to set up a pickup point
· It seems best to prepare an order for now, and wait to purchase until things have retained some normalcy
· Stevie will send out an email to the CEC members to get their sizes, which she will send to Katie for ordering
· When we eventually order shirts for AGA at large, Pam will assist in obtaining revenue from members and making payments to ShowPrint to prevent Katie from having to handle receipts and disbursements

Leadership Position Fulfillment – Stevie McGill
· John will reach out to Mr. Rick Davis to inquire on whether or not he will serve as our President for the upcoming program year
· Stevie will send out an email to solicit members for the upcoming program year
Awards – Tynishia Weatherspoon
· Volunteer of the year award submissions are due May 31
· One submission per chapter will be accepted and must include a photo (headshot) and description of why your chapter is nominating the individual (1000 characters or less)
· Stevie will send out an email requesting nominations for this award
Corporate Sponsorship
· Elizabeth Christian might have more information on obtaining sponsors
· Dani has a 2017 brochure, but she needs to update this for the 2019/2020 program year and moving forward
CRP Points – Virginia Smith-Milan
· We are 1700 points away from meeting our goal
· Virginia will work hard to ensure that we are given as many points as possible in order to meet our goals
Membership – Kim Smith
· Kim reached out to all CEC and senior leaders who have not renewed
· Please renew if you have not already
· Kim is going to try to put together a survey similar to those done in previous years
· This is a way for us to get more CRP points
· Kim will send out an email to the CEC to solicit questions that might be a good fit for the survey
· 50% reimbursements were given to four different members based on the planned membership drive
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Even with the current telework situation, Pam was able to mail out thank-yous to members who renewed on time
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